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Facts About… 
 

Department of the Environment 

DUTCH FAMILY DELI OIL SPILL 
(MD-469) 

 
Site Location 
 
The Dutch Family Deli was a rest stop located near the intersection of U.S. 301 and Route 291 in Millington, 
Kent County, MD 21651.  The site is located just north of the Chester River. The land use in the area is 
primarily agricultural and residential, although there are several commercial properties in close proximity to 
the site. 
 
Site History 
 
An anonymous complaint of an oil spill at the facility led to the site discovery in February 1994. 
 
Environmental Investigations  
 
According to the EPA, a Removal Assessment was conducted on March 1, 1994.  There are no records of 
this assessment.  On October 25, 1994, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency conducted a Preliminary 
Assessment (PA) of the site.  This PA is not on file at MDE’s at Site Assessment Section.  The site was listed 
as being archived on the same day in EPA’s Superfund database. 
 
Current Status 
 
The site has been archived by EPA, and MDE’s Site Assessment Section has placed the site on its “Formerly 
Investigated Sites” list. 
 
Contact 
 
For additional information, please contact MDE’s Oil Control Program. 
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